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March 30, 2022
Important Safety Recall Information - Recall Number: 22V-172

Marion Body Works was notified of a recall issued by Navistar which relates to
motor vehicle safety exists in certain 2018 and 2019 Durastar and WorStar model
trucks and certain 2019 and 2020 HV and MV series trucks build 01/12/2017 thru
09/24/2019 with feature code 12VXT (Engine Speed Control; Electronic, Stationary,

Variable Speed) or 12VXU (Engine Speed Control for PTO; Electronic, Stationary
Pre-Set, Two Speed Settings).

Noncompliance Description:

On certain trucks equipped with an automatic transmission, if the automatic
transmission is still in drive or reverse position and the stationary PTO switch is
engaged, the engine RPM will ramp up and may overcome parking brake hold

capability resulting in possible vehicle movement.

Unexpected movement of the truck can increase the risk of a crash resulting in
property damage or personal injury.

This chassis is still under the possession of Marion Body Works.

As of March 30, 2022 this chassis has been repaired per the instructions provided by
Navistar.
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Rachel Heineman
Quality & Continuous Improvement Manager
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